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St. Germain, Dante

From: Cheryl Stout <cherylstout@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 13, 2021 2:51 PM
To: St. Germain, Dante
Subject: Zoning on Ok’d Bardstown Road - Fern Creek

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe 
 
I live off Old Bardstown Road in Bardstown Woods. I strongly oppose the rezoning of the property that was previously a 
horse farm. My understanding is the purpose of the rezoning is to build homes / apartments/ townhouses. While I 
support the need / desire to provide additional housing in the area, the simple fact is this area CANNOT support 
additional traffic. Pulling out on Old Bardstown is frequently difficult. Then getting from Old Bardstown Road to 
Bardstown Road can be extremely dangerous. The traffic has long delays during the rush hours. I challenge you to drive 
through this area in the early morning (7am-9am) and in the late afternoon (4pm-6:30pm). If you do this for several 
days; you, too, would oppose it.  
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Cheryl Stout 
9600 Marceitta Way  
Louisvlle, Kentucky 40291 
502-552-1458 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


